
 

TMS E-News  

2/5/2021 
 

NO School Friday, February 12, and Monday, 

February 15 - Professional 

Development/Presidents’ Day 

 

TMS DOES NOT UNLOCK THE DOORS UNTIL 7:40 A.M. 

Reminder- Low Temps & Winter Weather 

Posted on: February 3, 2021 

REMINDER to TSD Parents: 

 

Low Temperatures and snow are predicted for the weekend and next week.  Student safety 

is very important, and we want to remind parents to check the weather, and to make sure 

students are dressed warm.  During very low temperatures  coats, hats, and gloves are 

needed.  

 

TSD makes decisions regarding school delays and inclement weather on a case by case 

basis, and we track the weather and road conditions frequently.  We want to make sure 

everyone is prepared for the weather we will experience during the next few weeks for the 

safety and well being of all of our students and staff. 

Thank you and be safe! 

 

    *     *     *     *     *     *     *     *     *     *     *     *     *     *     * 
 
*** If you travel outside of the state, please follow the Covid travel guidelines 

Ohio Covid Travel Advisory 
 
    *     *     *     *     *     *     *     *     *     *     *     *     *     *     * 
 

IMPORTANT FLYER INFORMATION - PLEASE READ BELOW 
 

*** IMPORTANT MORNING DROP-OFF INFORMATION *** 
(Morning drop-off procedures apply to the afternoon pick-up as well) 

 
*** Did You Know?!? *** 

*** Call Ahead or Send a Note *** 
*** Yearbook Order Form *** 

*** Mental Health *** 
 

● Conference dates have been rescheduled for Thursday, March 4,  
and March 11, from 3:30 - 7:00 p.m.  

https://coronavirus.ohio.gov/wps/portal/gov/covid-19/families-and-individuals/COVID-19-Travel-Advisory/COVID-19-Travel-Advisory


 



 

 



 



 

 

 



 

 
 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


